
 

Dear Board: 

I am writing to express my interest in becoming a member of the Pinnacle Lake Estates Board. 

My husband and I moved to Pinnacle Lake Estates to be closer to family. I have been a 

Trial/Litigation Paralegal for over 20 years and I love what I do. 

I have served on several boards over the last several years, including Sacred Heart’s School 

Board, Ladies Guild Board of Sacred Heart and Committee Board for Boy Scout Troop 713. 

I have also held the position of Service Hour Coordinator over Sacred Heart School, where I 

managed the service hours that were required to be completed each year for each family. 

I believe that communication is the key to a good community.  Communication builds 

friendships and relationships inside and outside of the community.  When there is good 

communication, you are connecting with everyone…. this builds comradery and makes for a 

better place all around. 

I have a passion for community togetherness.  Not one person should be separated out- we 

need everyone to make a community work. 

I believe that my legal experience and experience in serving on the above boards have 

prepared me well. I have learned how to work with others to achieve common goals and how 

to manage conflict and make decisions that are best for everyone. 

I am a strong leader and have the ability to motivate and inspire others. I am a hard worker and 

am always willing to put in the extra effort to get things done. 

I am confident that my experience will allow me to contribute positively to the board. 



Fun facts: 

I have been married to my best friend for 15 years (ask him about how we met) and we have two 

boys- Zach and Blake. 

My hobbies include spending time with my family and my numerous fur babies- Gizmo, Loki, 

Luna, Noble and Karma. I love camping and spending time outdoors and reading a good book. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 


